
 
20 March 2018 

 
In a Christian way we learn today for tomorrow  

 
“JUSTICE delayed is justice denied.” 

 
Dear Parents, Pupils and Parishioners, 
 

OUR LATEST TREASURES 
We welcome Ruby McKie-Guild (A1) who began yesterday and joins big brother Ollie. 
Plus we welcome Tessa Tenin and Connor Rhodes who both began in A1 today along with 
their families who are new to St Patrick’s School.  May you all enjoy learning and making 
new friends at our wonderful school.  

ST PATRICK’S DAY 
We had a wonderful day celebrating St Patrick’s Day on Friday. We started in the hall 
with a whole school Mass to farewell Father Peter. After morning tea our children 
enjoyed activities in their house groups, and with their buddy class. It was a great day, 
ending with a sweet treat for all! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

JUNIOR & MIDDLE ATHLETICS – TOMORROW 
A HUGE day planned tomorrow (Wednesday 21st) for our students as they run, jump, 
throw and leap at our FIRST combined athletics sports day.  
Our Middles (Year 3-6) start at 9.15 with Juniors (Year 1& 2) joining them for their events 
at 11am.  Come and join us to support YOUR children.  Should be a fun day.  

 
 

 

CATHOLIC SCHOOL BOARD ATTENDANCE DUES 
You would have received your account ($447) from Palmerston North by now.  Come and 
SEE ME if you need to discuss assistance in paying this.  I CAN HELP as EVERY CHILD has a 
right to be educated at St Patrick’s School and these fees should NOT be a barrier.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SITUATION VACANT – PART TIME JOB 
St Patrick’s Afcare is looking for an After School Care Assistant 4.5 hours p/w Mon – 
Wed 3-4.30pm.  We seek an enthusiastic, caring person.  For more information phone 
Caroline 022 1923 787.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

QUALITY SOCCER HOLIDAY PROGRAMME 
Napier Marist Football Club – Holiday programme at Park Island, Monday 16th – Friday 
20th April, 9.30am – 2.30pm.  For more information and to register go to 
www.maristfc.co.nz or phone Kevin on 027 297 0238.  
 
Regards & Blessings  

 
 
Jurek Wypych 
PRINCIPAL  

 

SAUSAGE SIZZLE – THIS THURSDAY 22 MARCH 
An easy lunch and good value too!  

Raising funds for our Year 7/8 Camp to Rotorua in May.  
$1.50 a sausage.  Please bring money / order to your class teacher by 

9am Thursday 22 March.  

http://www.maristfc.co.nz/

